
Society Members Participate in President Monroe’s 260th Birthday Celebration 

 James Monroe’s newly restored tomb in the Presidents Circle in Hollywood cemetery in Richmond was 
the scene of a ceremony conducted at 11 am, April 28th 2018 by the James Monroe Memorial 
Foundation to honor Monroe’s 260th birthday. This ceremony immediately followed the Presidential 
Wreath Laying Ceremony. The Society of the War of 1812 in the Commonwealth of Virginia participated 
by having President Elect, Stuart L Butler present a wreath and give greetings. He also informed the 
attendees about how Monroe as Secretary of War arranged a battle on the banks of the Potomac River 
at now Fort Belvoir engaging the British fleet returning from Alexandria and how he was at the battle 
site during the four day engagement. The program and photos taken follow: 
 

 



 



 



 



 
Past President Mike Lyman by Wreath to be presented 



 
President Elect Stuart Butler behind the wreath he presented 



 
Butler giving greetings and talking about President Monroe’s activities as Secretary of War 



 
After the ceremony some of the members gathered for a photo. L/R: Charles Belfield. Mike Lyman, 

Stuart Butler and Peter Broadbent 


